
2021 Audit submission cutoff Jan. 21, 2022 (last day on site no later
than Dec. 31, 2021) 

SECOR Audit Tools

Holiday office closure

Cutoff Dates
2021

We are in the final quarter of the year and will be anticipating high volumes of 
audit submissions. 

Dec. 10 - Issue 13

SECOR Bulletin
Updates and Important Information

COVID-19 update:  Distance learning courses will continue until further notice.

December 24, 2021 – 
January 3, 2022

OHS Webinar
Get an overview of the changes to the OHS legislation coming into force on December 1, 2021. This presentation will
cover the changes to the OHS Act that were approved with the passing of the Ensuring Safety and Cutting Red Tape
Act, 2020 as well as the more recently announced amendments to the OHS Regulation and Code. Speakers Rob
Feagan, Executive Director, OHS Prevention Services, and Richelle Prickett, OHS Implementation Office Lead, will
focus on the changes with the most impact to stakeholders. Click here to register.

Happy Holidays!
From your Quality Assurance Department

Please contact cor@amta.ca if you wish to send audit and documents digitally PRIOR
to December 23, 2021, and an upload link will be sent to you.

https://amta.ca/what-we-do/cor/secor-audit-tools/
https://my.energysafetycanada.com/imis/ESC/Events/Event_Display.aspx?EventKey=5021700087
mailto:COR@amta.ca

